
Secondary Transfer – Children Starting Year 7 in
September 2025-2026

How to Appeal:

For children who are due to join Year 7 at High School in September 2025, the following are
key dates for the admissions appeal process If you wish to appeal against the decision not to
offer your child a place at the school. For your appeal to be heard in the main round of
appeals it must be submitted by Thursday 27thMarch 2025.

To submit an appeal please complete the appeal form, which is available from the Harrow
Council website:

https://www.harrow.gov.uk/schools-learning/appeal-school-place or from the Harrow
Council Admissions Service: schooladmissions@harrow.gov.uk

Appeals will be heard during the Summer term 2025

If an appeal is submitted after the deadline, it may not be heard before the end of the
Summer term 2025.


